

Susan Rohwer 92 Dover Street Providence, RI 02908

Representative Marvin Abney, Chair RI House Finance Committee

Dear Chairman Abney and members of the House Finance Committee,

I am writing in support of House Bill 6189, also known as the "Taylor Swift Tax."

In the midst of a housing crisis those who have multiple homes, worth millions, should be taxed to help those who are housing insecure. Plain and simple. Pass NON-OWNER OCCUPIED PROPERTY TAX ACT, House Bill 6189, Senate Bill 437. Thank you.

Respectfully, Susan Rohwer